
 

 

January 8, 2024 
Board members present for regular session at 9:00 a.m. were: Baier, Hoadley, Twombly, Walker and Wedemeyer.  
Also present: Mandy Berg, Brenda Dudley, and Scott Tonderum.   
 
All motions were approved unanimously unless noted otherwise.  
 
MIDWEST PARTNERSHIP: Brenda Dudley presented the Midwest Partnership FY25 funding request of $33,534.  This is the same as last year’s 
request.  Scott Tonderum discussed the Greenfield Housing Project. Dudley exited at 9:21 a.m. 
 
MATURA: Danna Buls, Katie Christensen, and Raedeen Bigelow entered at 9:21 a.m. The group presented MATURA’s FY25 funding request of 
$20,660 plus an additional $6,000 for General Relief. This is the same as last year’s request. The group exited at 9:30 a.m. 
 
ADAIR COUNTY TOURISM: Terri Queck-Matzie entered at 9:33 am. Queck-Matzie presented the Adair County Tourism’s FY25 funding request of 
$4,500.  This is an increase from last year’s request of $3,500. Queck-Matzie exited at 9:52 a.m. 
 
AG EXTENSION: Kerri Aistrope joined the meeting via conference call at 9:42 a.m. Aistrope presented the Ag Extension’s FY25 funding request of 
$13,000.  This is the same last year’s request.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: Moved by Twombly and seconded by Wedemeyer to adjourn at 10:08 a.m.  Approved.  
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